On August 14, 2005, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item AC1 - Early Learning Coalition Rate Agreement:
Question:     When will the contract for Family Central as the Early Learning Coalition agency expire?
Response:    Generally the length of our agreement follows the school calendar, but this year Family Central was granted an extension until December 31, 2005. The Family Central Agreement with the Early Learning Coalition was in effect for three years plus this one-time extension through December. 
The Palm Beach County Early Learning Coalition will be seeking bids for an agency to perform administrative duties for subsidized care beginning January 1, 2006 - December 31, 2008. Family Central will apply again to be that provider, but they may or may not be selected. 
The School District will establish a new agreement for subsidized child care beginning January 1, 2006. The agency selected will be awarded the funding from the Early Learning Coalition for three years. The School District's proposed Agreement with that agency will be effective for three years, but may be amended each year if the subsided child care rate changes. 
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